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Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Early Years staff are continuing to develop our outdoor area, making this 

a purposeful learning space from the very start to the end of each day. In 

order for us to do this we need to make a few changes in how we access the 

classrooms. 

Therefore, after the half term holiday we will be requiring all parents and 

children to wait on the playgrounds nearest their classrooms instead of 

coming into the Early Years outdoor leaning area, both before and after 

school. Families for Albatross Class please stand alongside the fence next to 

our beach huts. 

Staff will open the gates to welcome the children and see them into their 

classrooms. Members of staff will always be available to discuss any messages 

for the day. At the end of the day, children will wait in the classrooms  until 

staff see their parents and carers, then will release the child to the member of 

staff at the gate to hand over safely into your care.  

This system is already in place and runs smoothly for our Nursery families.  

Siblings of Nursery children who wish to will of course be welcome to take the 

younger children into Tiddlers classroom, but will be expected to stay with 

their parents. 

Thank you for your co-operation, 

Mrs Dutton,  

 

Raising Standards Leader for Early Years. 

 


